WORKSHOP MEETING JULY 30TH 2019

The Mayfield Town Board held a Workshop Meeting on July 30th 2019 at the Mayfield Municipal Complex, 28 N. School St. Mayfield NY 12117. The meeting was opened by Supervisor Argotsinger at 6:04 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the Short Term Rental Law; Local Law #2 of 2019. There are no Public Comments at this meeting.

PRESENT: Supervisor Richard Argotsinger

Councilman Vincent Coletti Councilman Jack Putman

Councilwoman Roberta Ricciardi

ABSENT: Councilman Thomas Ruliffson

ALSO PRESENT: John Kessler, Damon Curley, Ahne Brown/Bjelica, Laura Lehner

Notes from previous meetings with both those for the Short Term Rentals and those against them were presented to the Mayfield Town Board. A lengthy discussion, including going over Local Law #2 of 2019 commenced, with possible alterations to the above Local Law, including amount of people per square foot, parking concerns, appropriate insurance and numerous other topics. The Code Enforcement Officer, along with board members and planning board will work on proposed changes to be presented on August 27th at a Workshop Meeting.

CEO Damon Curley left the meeting at 7:30 PM.

Discussion about the condition of both Town Garbage Trucks.

Discussion about recently paved roads not being completed with shoulders done, as this is normally done by the Town Highway Department.

EXECUTIVE SESSION – Employment History

RES # 110 On motion by Councilwoman Ricciardi, seconded by Councilman Coletti the following resolution was adopted 4 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Putman, Ricciardi)

RESOLVED that the Mayfield Town Board entered Executive Session at 7:40 PM.

RES # 111 On motion by Councilwoman Ricciardi, seconded by Councilman Putman the following resolution was adopted 4 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Putman, Ricciardi)

RESOLVED that the Mayfield Town Board exited Executive Session at 7:52 PM.

ADJOURNMENT

On motion by Councilman Coletti, seconded by Councilman Putman the meeting was adjourned at 7:53 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nancy Parker Town Clerk/RMO